
GEORGE BUSH 

WASHINGTON 

July 29, 1992 

Dear Bob: 

Thanks so much for being a part of our own 
"road show" last week. You did an excellent 
job countering the Democrats' bus tour -- the 
local press coverage was great! 

As we face the challenges in the months ahead, 
it's reassuring to know that I have people like 
you on my team. 

Keep up the good work. 

Warm regards, 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
Republican Leader 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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